NOTICE TO PROCEED
24 November 2023

MS. SEJIN KIM

Ads & Marketing Director
Meebang Air Agencies Co. Ltd.
18th Floor, Eulji Hankuk Bldg.
50, Eulji-ro, Jongno-gu, Seoul

Dear Ms. Kim,

Notice is hereby given to Meebang Air Agencies Co. Ltd. that work may commence for the
Love the Philippines Branding Campaign in Korea via Digital/Online Advertising for the
Winter Season 2023 for Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea effective 25 November
2023.

Hence, you are responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of the
approved Memorandum of Agreement from 25 November to 31 December 2023.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the space provided
below and email back to us the signed copy at pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr and
jtnoveros@philippinetourism.co.kr.

Very truly yours,

MARIX CORAZON JORDA-APO

Director
Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea

Acknowledgment Receipt:

= Ao kNG
tdaut-£(.£.0.

Signature over Printed Name and Designation
of Meebang Air Agencies Co. Ltd. Representative

Date: >¥ NdV. 7\’)’2}
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